
 
 
PRODUCTION ALERT - Issue Affecting all Nasdaq 
CXC data in TMX IP Feeds via MCC Site - RESTORED 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
The issue impacting TMX IP feeds (CDF-CXC, CDF-CX2, CBBO, CLS and CDB) at Markham 
location (MCC) only on Friday has been restored. 
 
Clients are advised that they may resume consumption of ALL TMX IP Feeds from both 
Markham (MCC) and Toronto (TCF) sites. 
 
At this time TMX IP believes that a network carrier issue between Nasdaq and TMX IP caused 
unrecoverable message gaps. The root cause of the network issue is unknown. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
For more information contact TMX Market Operations at (416) 947-4705 


